Joelene Birmingham

From: Celia Wade-Brown

Sent: Monday, 28 September 2015 8:23 a.m.
To: Geoff Swainson

Subject: Re: Thanks re Kate S
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Yes please.

Regards

Celia

Mayor Celia Wade-Brown
4/101 Wakefield St

P O Box 2199

Wellington NZ

+64 4 8013102 (office)
@WellingtonMayor

On 28/09/2015, at 7:25 AM, Geoff Swainson <Geoff.Swainson@wcc.govt.nz> wrote:

We have an assessment of those costs. Happy to share.

Geoff Swainson

Mgr Transport & Vaste llington City Councill
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From: Celia Wade-Brown

Sent: Saturday, 26 September 2015 5:21 p.m.
To: Dave Brash

Cc: Trudy Whitlow; Phil Reed; Geoff Swainson
Subject: Thanks re Kate S

Dear Dave

Thanks for this decision. Could you advise quite what sort of monitoring you expect and the
consequent cost?

I'd like to develop several other figures - John Plimmer (and dog but maybe you won't allow that so
just hat and cane) along Lambton Quay, Carmen along Vivian, Ghuznee and Cuba and a few others -
soldiers at Pukeahu have been suggested.

What do you think about the process for these - should we enter a period of design and consultation
and do them as a bulk application?



| also would suggest you fundamentally challenge the regulation drawing of a standard human
figure to be so definitively conveyed as a male (wide shoulders, narrow hips).

Warm regards
Celia

Mayor Celia Wade-Brown
4/101 Wakefield St

P OBox 2199

Wellington NZ

+64 4 8013102 (office)
@WellingtonMayor

Begin forwarded message:

From: Geoff Swainson <Geoff.Swainson@wcc.govt.nz>

Date: 24 September 2015 1:18:35 pm NZST

To: Celia Wade-Brown <celia.wade-brown@wcc.govt.nz>, Trudy Whitlow
<Trudy.Whitlow@wcc.govt.nz>, Kevin Lavery <Kevin.Lavery@wcc.govt.nz>

Approval from NZTA for Kate to remain.



